
EXCERPT FROM THE MINUTES OF THE

EMPLYMENT PANEL

HELD ON  16 APRIL 2008 

                                                                                                                                                                                                       

EMP.15/08
OPTIONS FOR PROGRESSING THE PENSION DISCRETIONS POLICY

The Head of Personnel and Development Services reported (PPP.42/08) regarding work which had been carried out to progress options on the award of discretionary payments to employees under pensions legislation in the event of redundancy and early release. 

The Head of Personnel and Development Services reported that since the last meeting of the Panel, further advice had been taken from a national pensions specialist in addition to that received from Legal counsel.  During the month proceeding this meeting there had been an extensive consultation exercise involving trade unions, employees, senior management and Executive Members.

Members considered the report in some detail and questioned Officers on a number of issues, including the implications of the proposed protection and possible challenges on the grounds of discrimination.  

RESOLVED – 

(i) That the Employment Panel recommend, to full Council, the adoption of Policy X2 

(ii) That the Policy be reviewed if necessary in light of emerging case law.







